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§503.  Miscellaneous registration fees
Fees for certain replacement plates, registration validation devices and new registration plates are 

as follows.  [PL 1993, c. 683, Pt. A, §2 (NEW); PL 1993, c. 683, Pt. B, §5 (AFF).]
1.  Replacements.  Replacement registration plates are furnished to replace lost or mutilated plates 

or plates assigned to the registrant that have not been expired for more than 8 months.  The fee for each 
plate is $5.
Replacement registration validation devices for number plates are furnished for 50¢ each.
[PL 2017, c. 67, §4 (AMD).]

2.  New issues.  For each new registration plate issued pursuant to section 451, the Secretary of 
State shall collect a fee of $1 and the municipal agent shall collect another $1 fee in addition to any 
other registration fees.
[PL 1993, c. 683, Pt. A, §2 (NEW); PL 1993, c. 683, Pt. B, §5 (AFF).]
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